November 26, 2018

Dear Julie Torres,

On December 15^{th} , from 5-8 pm, the Andelin Family Farm will be hosting a Live Nativity event that is free and open to the public. Last year, this event drew in over a thousand members of the community and we are looking forward to an even larger turnout this year.

As a respected community leader, we would like to personally invite you to attend a special VIP tour of the Live Nativity at 4:30 pm, before guests arrive. You would then be welcome to stay and enjoy hot chocolate as well as meet and visit with your constituents.

We would love to give you an up-close look at the Nativity come to life. We would appreciate an RSVP at one of the emails listed below.

Warmly,

Minette Wolz (<u>Michael.wolz@att.net</u>)
Cheri Bellows (<u>cheribellows@gmail.com</u>)
Public Affairs Directors
Sparks NV East/West Stakes
The Church of Jesus Christ of Latter-day Saints



This event is hosted by the Andelin Family Farm, with support from the Sparks East and Sparks West Stakes of The Church of Jesus Christ of Latter-day Saints and JustServe.org.